
In addition to the medical team, we also have Community Health Advisors, Health Educators, 

Licensed Mental Health Therapists, and Dental Hygienists on staff.

School-Based 
Health Center 

(SBHC) 
Awareness  

Month

FEBRUARY IS

TO LEARN MORE, GO TO 
WWW.DENVERHEALTH.ORG/SBHC

Denver Health operates a network 

SBHCs in Denver Public Schools (DPS). 

These centers are open to all DPS 

students, including those enrolled in 

Early Childhood Education Programs.

Each SBHC is staffed by 

medical professionals who 

have extensive experience 

caring for children of all 

ages. Our caring doctors, 

nurse practitioners, 

physician assistants, 

and other specialized 

professionals care for 

children at each location.

DID YOU KNOW?
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DID YOU KNOW?
Denver Health operates a network 

SBHCs in Denver Public Schools 

(DPS). The first Denver Health 

SBHC opened in 1987!

If your child is a DPS student, they can go to any of our School-Based Health Centers 
for medical care. Appointments can be made any time during the school year.

Our School-Based Health Centers 
offer a range of services including:

• Well-Child and Adolescent Checks
• Dental (select locations)
• Injury and illness care
• Immunizations and more!


